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Dear Evergreen Families, 
 
 

 
 

Happy holidays from your Evergreen Academy 
family and Happy New Year! 
 
 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Theresa Chase,  

Mrs. Michelle Coster  

Mrs. Deborah Kaye 

 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell 

https://twitter.com/EABothell 

http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=ever
gacade-20 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Our next open house will take place on Saturday, 
January 24th.  This event offers families interested 
in joining our school a chance to tour our facility 
and meet our faculty and administrative team.  
Families may stop by anytime between 11 a.m. 
and 1 p.m.  Please join us! 
 

 

December 
 

24-25 School Closed for Christmas Holiday 

26, 29, 
30 

 

No School, Camp Offered 

31 New Year’s Eve Holiday, School Closed, 
No Camp Offered 

 

January 
 

1 School Closed for New Year’s Day,  
No Camp Offered 

2 No School, Camp Offered 

5 Winter Enrichment Classes Begin 

8 OPT Meeting, Library, 6 p.m. 

9 Priority Re-enrollment for Current 
Families Begins 

16 Ski School 

19 School Closed for Dr. Martin Luther King 
Jr. Day, No Camp Offered 

22 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Assemblies, 
Gym, Grades 3-6 at 10:30 a.m. & Grades 
K-2 at 12:30 p.m. 

23 Priority Re-enrollment for Current 
Families Ends 

24 Open House, 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

26-29  Spirit Week 

30 Ski School 

Principal’s Message 

Open House 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell
https://twitter.com/EABothell
http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=evergacade-20
http://www.amazon.com/?_encoding=UTF8&tag=evergacade-20
http://www.facebook.com/EvergreenBothell
http://www.twitter.com/EABothell
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.btcfeed.net/news/apple-dish-and-amazon-signal-bitcoin-surge-in-2014/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=oUPpU7jIKYjKsQSs-4DYBw&ved=0CCAQ9QEwBQ&usg=AFQjCNHodc080uaxC3cJzWzOnD0Ks6QqlQ
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Here is the enrollment schedule for the 2015-2016 
academic school year: 
 

January 9, 2015 
Priority re-enrollment for current Evergreen 
Academy families begins. 
 

January 23, 2015 
Priority re-enrollment for current Evergreen 
Academy families ends. 
 

January 26, 2015 
Open enrollment for new families begins.   
 

Enrollment for current Evergreen Academy 
families is not guaranteed if registration 
documents and fees are received after January 
23rd. 
 
 
 
Due to family commitments, our current OPT 
Secretary has resigned and the position is now 
vacant.  Anyone interested in taking over this role, 
please contact EvergreenOPT@outlook.com by 
Tuesday, January 6th.  Thank you. 
 

Our next OPT meeting will be held in the Library 
Media Center on Thursday, January 8th at 6 p.m.  
Free childcare is available during the meeting.  
Students must be at least three years old and potty 
trained to participate.  Please call our 
administrative staff at 425-488-8000 by 
Wednesday, January 7th to RSVP for childcare 
during the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
This year’s talent show will be held on January 
28th, so get those acts ready!  Auditions will take 
place in the Studio during lunch time the week of 
January 12th, so students may want to use the 
holiday break to polish their acts.  Just as in last 
year’s show, acts will be limited to three minutes.  
Students must come to auditions with all of their 
materials, including music and costumes. Don’t 
miss this chance to show off your talents! 
 
 
 
 
As 2014 draws to a close, we would like to take a 
moment to thank our amazing OPT members for 
all they have done to support our school!  You 
have been incredibly generous with your time and 
talents!  You have staged a family fun night, 
organized and run our Holiday Store, provided our 
staff with delicious lunches, acknowledged our 
birthdays with cards and treats and scheduled and 
provided funding for some awesome assemblies 
for our students.  Your ongoing involvement in our 
programs makes our school a very special place.  
Thank you for the countless ways you support all 
things Evergreen!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuition and payments for extended care and 
transportation packages are due the first day of 
the month.  All other invoices are due upon 
receipt. 

Enrollment Schedule for the  
2015-2016 School Year 

 

OPT Update 

Talent Show 

Thank You OPT Members 
 

Don’t Forget… 

mailto:EvergreenOPT@outlook.com

